
Photo 2: View of cobble run-down installed since the 
December 2016 reclamation inspection. Appears to be 
functioning.  

Inspection Photos | API: 05-067-07471 

Photo 1: View of area in the northwestern corner of the well 
pad that appears to have recently been reclaimed. 
Revegetation should be monitored here and re-seeding this 
fall is needed, as poor germination was observed.  



Photo 4: View of newly installed cobble-lined diversion in the 
southwestern portion of the project area. Appears to be 
functioning.  

Inspection Photos | API: 05-067-07471 

Photo 3: View of newly reclaimed area in the southern 
portion of the project area. Young grass seedlings observed 
here.  
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